
‘Believe, Belong, Be the Best that you can Be’
"Whatever you do in word or deed, do everything in the name of the

Lord” Colossians 3:17
Friday 4th October 2024

Newsletter

Thank you to all of our wonderful families who came and supported our

Macmillan Coffee Morning. It was wonderful to chat to so many of you. Our

youngest children did an amazing job of presenting a worship to us all about

“The Little Red Hen” and being a good friend involves helping each other. Well

done Opal and Pearl Class!

Next week is our Harvest Festival at Church (Sunday 13th October 9:45am)

all children and families are welcome to join us. Please could we ask that any

one wanting to donate dried/canned goods can do so through school on

Tuesday 8th October as part of Mrs Ahmad’s Class Worship. These donations

will be taken to church to be displayed and distributed to the local Food Bank.

Have a wonderful weekend,

Take care, Mrs Dean

Our Gospel Value this half term is …



Class Attendance for last week

Opal 82.73%

Pearl 93.81%

Emerald 97.22%

Topaz 97.78%

Amethyst 87.14%



We would like to wish Miss. Tsegi many happy returns of the day!

Well done to our Stars of the Week:
Effie, Isla, Abdul, Avery, Tilly, Isabelle, Alfie and Nomanuddin

REMINDERS FROM THE SCHOOL OFFICE

Breakfast and After-School Club

Bookings for breakfast and after-school clubs for the week commencing 14th

October 2024 are now live on ParentPay.

Absences

If your child is absent from school it is important that you inform school as

soon as possible and before 8:45am. Please try and ensure your child is in school

every day … It really does make a difference!

School Uniform

Please could you ensure that all items of your child's school clothing are clearly

labelled with their name. Thank you for your support.



Appointments

If your child has a medical/dental appointment during school time, please ensure

that a copy of the appointment card/letter is given to the school office IN

ADVANCE of the appointment date and advise the time you will need to collect

your child on the day of their appointment.

Harvest Festival

It’s that time of year again when we kindly ask for donations for the Harvest

Festival. We are looking to collect any non-perishable items such as tinned

goods, toiletries, etc. to distribute to the most vulnerable families in our local

community. If you are able to donate, please could we ask that all donations

are brought into school by Tuesday 8th October 2024.

The Harvest Festival will take at St. Paul's Church on Sunday 13th October

2024 at 9.45am and all families are welcome.

Thank you in advance for your continued support.

Warton St. Paul's is now a cashless school and all payments must be made via

ParentPay, our online payment service. We strongly urge all parents to activate

their ParentPay account. Activation letters are available from the school office.

Please ensure that you have paid any arrears by the end of each week.

Should you have any queries, please email the school office

wspoffice@cidari.co.uk

To keep up to date with everything that is going on in school, please ensure that

you have accepted your invitation for Class Dojo.

Please follow us on social media

https://www.facebook.com/wartonstpauls

https://twitter.com/WartonStPauls

mailto:wspoffice@cidari.co.uk
https://www.facebook.com/wartonstpauls
https://twitter.com/WartonStPauls


Tuesday 8th October 2024 Harvest Worship - Emerald Class at 10.00am

Wednesday 9th October 2024 Open Day at 10.30am and 1.30pm

Sunday 13th October 2024 Harvest Festival at St. Paul’s Church

Tuesday 15th October 2024 Worship - Amethyst Class at 10.00am

Wednesday 16th October 2024 Parents’ Evening

Thursday 17th October 2024 School closes for half-term at 3.15pm

Friday 18th October 2024 INSET (School closed to children)

Monday 28th October 2024 School reopens to all children at 8.45am

Thursday 7th November 2024 Individual School Photographs

Sunday 10th November 2024 Remembrance Service at St. Paul’s Church

Thursday 14th November 2024 Open Day at 10.30am, 1.30pm and 5.00pm

Wednesday 20th November 2024 Flu vaccinations - Reception to Year 6

Wednesday 4th December 2024 Afternoon Tea with Santa at 3.30pm

Wednesday 11th December 2024 Infant Nativity at 1.30pm and 4.00pm

Wednesday 18th December 2024 Christingle Service at 2.00pm

Thursday 19th December 2024 Film Night at 3.00pm

Friday 20th December 2024 Christmas Party
School closes for Christmas at 1.30pm

Monday 6th January 2025 School reopens to all children at 8.45am

Tuesday 14th January 2025 Worship - Topaz Class at 10.00am

Tuesday 28th January 2025 Worship - Emerald Class at 10.00am

Tuesday 11th February 2025 Worship - Pearl Class at 10.00am

Friday 14th February 2025 School closes for half-term at 3.15pm



Monday 24th February 2025 School reopens to all children at 8.45am

Tuesday 4th March 2025 Worship - Amethyst Class at 10.00am

Thursday 6th March 2025 World Book Day 2025

Monday 24th March 2025 National Child Measurement Programme

Wednesday 26th March 2025 Worship - Opal Class at 10.00am

Wednesday 2nd April 2025 Parents’ Evening

Friday 4th April 2025 School closes for Easter at 1.30pm

Tuesday 22nd April 2025 School reopens to all children at 8.45am

Tuesday 29th April 2025 School Class Photographs

Monday 5th May 2025 School closed - May Day Bank Holiday

Monday 12th May 2025 SATs Week

Thursday 22nd May 2025 Sports Day

Friday 23rd May 2025 School closes for half-term at 3.15pm

Monday 2nd June 2025 INSET (School closed to children)

Tuesday 3rd June 2025 INSET (School closed to children)

Wednesday 4th June 2025 INSET (School closed to children)

Thursday 5th June 2025 School reopens to all children at 8.45am

Thursday 10th July 2025 Year 6 Production

Wednesday 16th July 2025 Summer Fair

Monday 21st July 2025 Leavers’ Service at St. Paul’s Church

Tuesday 22nd July 2025 School closes for Summer at 1.30pm



Thank you to all our school
family for raising £81.50!




